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Dear Parent/Guardian:

The enclosed package provides information on the Winnipeg School Division concussion protocol. As an essential step of
the protocol, a medical professional must complete the attached letters for your child to return to school activities and
sports. As these letters are provided from the Canadian Guideline on Concussion in Sport Pre-Season Concussion
Education Sheet, they refer to the student as “athlete”, although the injury may have occurred during a school activity
other than sports.

The letters are to be completed by the appropriate medical professional and returned to the school before your child can
return to any school or sports activities.

Thank you.



